
Year 5
Welcome Meeting 2021

Please sign in with your child’s teacher. 



Overview:

1. Staff in Year 5
2. What the children will be learning 
3. Expectations
4. Homework
5. Uniform
6. Questions



Teaching Staff
Class 16 – Mrs Davies and Mrs Patel

Class 17 – Mrs Mars-Jordan 

Miss Greenhill (SCITT)

Class 18 – Miss Patrinostro 

Acting Upper Key Stage 2 Phase Leader
Mrs Neziri 



Year 5’s History topic for this 
half term is:

‘Vicious Vikings’



P.E

Year 5 P.E lessons will be every Wednesday

Please can you ensure that your child is sent to school in the 
correct P.E kit and it is labelled. Children are to come to 
school wearing their P.E. kits on their allocated P.E. day.

Earrings are not to be worn at any time.



Swimming
Year 5 will be starting their swimming lessons 
next half term – week beginning 1st November. 
These will take place every Wednesday and it 

will be one class per term as follows: 

Class 17
Class 18
Class 16

More information will be sent prior to children 
starting their swimming lessons.  



Homework

Reading and spelling are a part 
of daily homework.

Reading records will be 
checked on Monday and 

Wednesday and spellings will 
be tested on a Thursday. 



Google Classroom
Maths and Literacy homework will be 
set online through Google Classroom. 

There will be a weekly quiz set on a 
Thursday with the expectation that it 

is completed before the following 
Tuesday. 

Those that do not have access to the 
internet at home will be given a paper 

copy to complete and return by 
Tuesday or given the opportunity to 

complete the work in class. 



Attendance
DAILY ATTENDANCE, WHEN YOUR CHILD IS 

WELL, IS VITAL FOR YOUR CHILD’S SOCIAL AND 
EDUCATIONAL DEVELOPMENT.



Could you please ensure that your 
child has a water bottle that is 

clearly named. Children should take 
them home of an evening to be 

cleaned.



ÅIt is very important that children attend 
school everyday in the correct school 
uniform.

ÅEarrings and jewellery are not to be worn 
at any time.

ÅA small navy bow is allowed to be worn in 
girls hair.

ÅNo nail polish is to be worn in school.

ÅAll children are to wear plain black shoes.

Uniform





Dates to remember:

24th September – Macmillan coffee morning

Week beginning 25th October – Half Term

Week beginning 1st November - Class 17 start their 
swimming lessons. 

Flu Vaccine - taking place in school on 8th 
November. Consent forms will be sent home this 
Thursday 23rd September. 



Any Questions?

If you have any queries please speak 

to your class teacher or myself.



You will find lots of additional information on our school 
website:

office@crowlands.havering.sch.uk
Follow us on twitter @CrowlandsPS

Please join our Facebook Group.

Contact our Phase Leader; 

uk2@crowlands.havering.sch.uk

If you don’t have access to the Internet for any reason, please talk to 
someone in the school office. 
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